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To: Provost Joanne Russell

From: Jeffrey Lax, Chair, Department of Business

Date: September 14, 2017

Subject: Course Deletions in Business Administration and Accounting

Please include these changes for consideration at the next curriculum committee meeting.
Course Deletions in Business Administration and Accounting

Please delete the following courses from the 2018-2019 catalogue:
1. ACC 7000 (Financial Investigation)

2. BA7700 (Business Images In The Media)

3. ECO 2000 (International Trade: Trading Beyond Borders)

Rationale

These courses were high level elective options from the old A.AS. degrees in accounting and business
administration and are not appropriate within our A.S. degrees. None of these courses have been
offered in many years and we seek to remove them from the catalogue.



